
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 
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Dear Parent/Carer, 
Class 4 have had an amazing time on their residential visit to Min-Y-Don in Wales. They are travelling back 
today and will arrive back in school, tired but happy, around 4:30 traffic permitting. A huge thank you to the 
teachers who gave up their time to go. 
 
We have short open evening next week on Thursday 2nd November from 3:30 finishing at 5pm. (I have a 
meeting at 5pm). This is for prospective parents. Please encourage parents of children who are due to start 
school autumn 2024 to come and have a look around. We also have space in most year groups and would be 
happy to show parents around who may be considering moving their children’s school.  We have put a 
Facebook post on our website that you may wish to share widely. 
 
Class 4 will be starting their Enterprise month in November. The children will work as individuals or school 
groups to set up a “business” to raise money for charity. They will be deciding on the charity in due course. 
The children may be making things to sell and we may set up specific days when they will be selling directly to 
you on the front playground after school.  
 
Please remember to fill in cheques in full. Dinner money is payable to Leicestershire County Council. We are 
unable to add to cheques that are not complete. 
Remember change of menu next week – details can be found on Class DoJo 
 
Christmas Shoeboxes – please can all filled boxes be returned to the school by Monday 13th November. The 
boxes will be collected during that week. This year they will all be going to Ukraine. 
 
Reminder- We have the opportunity for 2 pupils to represent the school at the Croft Remembrance Day 
Parade. If your child will be available on Sunday 12th November and you would like them to take part please 
let me know in writing by Wednesday 1st November. We will then pick 2 pupils to take part. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 

Provisional Dates 
November – Enterprise Month (Class 4) 
2/11/23-Open Eve for prospective parents 
12&13/12/23 – Nativity Play 
15/12/23 – KS2 –Pantomime 
19/12/23 – KS1 –Party 
20/12/23 – Christmas Lunch 
22/12/23 – Carol Service 

13-16/05/24- KS2 SATS 
14/06/24 – Whole School Trips 
25&26/06/24- KS2 Production 
2/07/24- Sports Afternoon 
8/07/23 – Leavers’ Tea 
9/07/23 – Leavers’ Assembly 
 


